MC/12/88
Actions Undertaken on Behalf of the Council
The following actions have been undertaken on behalf of the Council since the last meeting of the Council:
William Kirton Trust 253 

The trust arrangements for the William Kirton trust fund were set out in a deed dated 14 December 1866 with the Wesleyan Chapel Committee being the managing trustees.  The Methodist Council as the successor to the Wesleyan Chapel Committee were required to consent to the winding up of this trust fund and for the capital to be used by the Circuit to support mission and outreach in the neighbouring areas.

The trust fund totalled £90.66 and the Chair and Secretary of the Council agreed to the winding up of this trust fund on behalf of the Council. (18th July 2012)

Model Trust 20 Decisions

Sale of Dilston Road Methodist Church – Newcastle upon Tyne West Circuit (20/2) 

On behalf of the Council Dr Nigel Hardwick and the Reverend David Warnock scrutinised the relevant papers and agreed to the sale of the property which had been valued at £230,000 to be sold for £220,000 to another denomination under Model Trust 20. (23rd August 2012)

Gareth J Powell

Secretary of the Council

